
Commissioners of Trust Funds Minutes 
 

Meeting held Friday, Dec 20. Had to delay meeting as Town Hall was closed at 3:30 p.m. Had to 

call police to open building. Meeting started at 3:45 p.m. Present Sue Tully, Alan Chaney, Patti 

Starbird 

Patti, as chairperson representing the Babcock Scholarship Committee reviewed how the 

scholarship is awarded and the timeline for those applying. The Babcock Trustees are willing to 

help the Commission choose the Tobey scholarship recipient. A vote was taken to allow the 

Babcock Scholarship Committee to choose recipient. Alan to put together a bio on Tobey family 

for our write up about scholarship. We will have info ready for the February edition of the 

Neighbor to Neighbor. Sue will check with Bonnie as to how much money should be awarded. 

 

Alan & Sue will try to come up with names of individuals/families that might need a little extra 

help. Last year the Commission gave out Market Basket gift cards and would like to do this 

again. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 

 

 


